
 

Camden City School District 
BID/RFP CANCELLATION 

 
 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with N.J.S.A. 40A:11-23 and 

18A:18A-21 by the Camden City School District that all Bids/RFP’s listed 

below for the following projects are hereby cancelled due to the closure 

of schools until further notice.   

 
Project #CBOE 11-20A Solid Waste Disposal Facility scheduled to open 
on Wednesday, March 18, 2020 at 10am 
 
Project #CBOE 08-20A Maintenance and Repair Services for White 
Boards/Smart Boards scheduled to open on Friday, March 27, 2020 at 
1pm 
 
Project #CBOE 15-20A Translation Services scheduled to open on 
Friday, April 3, 2020 at 10am 
 
Project #CBOE 17-20A Augmentative Alternative Communication 
Services scheduled to open on Tuesday, April 7, 2020 at 10am 
 


